
I am the past CEO. I just stepped down in this month in July, but PWSA USA is a 
national organization for families. It's been around about 50 years. In 2025, it 
will be 50 years old. And our organization is here to serve families who've been 
diagnosed with, their children have been diagnosed with Prader-Willi syndrome. And 
we have three pillars. We have advocacy and awareness, family support, and then 
research. And we are here from the time that the child is diagnosed in the NICU 
through their lifespan. And we've always been very strong in family support. In the
last couple of years, we've really expanded our advocacy and awareness pillar. In 
fact, last year we actually went to DC and we took over 50 of our families, 
advocates to the Hill and had over 75 meetings with our representatives. And even 
had an opportunity to meet one evening with the FDA, the head of CDER, which is the
area where any drugs for PWS would be approved. So that was an exciting meeting. 
And actually from that meeting came an opportunity for PWSA to host what's called 
an externally led PFDD, patient focused drug development meeting. And we just had 
our national convention, which is every two years. We had that in June in Orlando, 
Florida. And we had one day, a half a day that was dedicated to an FDA meeting 
where families could come and talk about their experience of living with Prader-
Willi syndrome and really reach out to the FDA and tell them what we need as far as
treatment approvals. We have many, many resources. So our website is pwsausa.org. 
And when you go to the website, there are several tabs. One of them is a resource 
tab. And under that, we offer all kinds of information from medical information, we
call it medical issues A to Z. And so anything that you're wondering about Prader-
Willi syndrome is under the medical A to Z. We have a new diagnosis form. So if 
you're newly diagnosed, you could fill out the form and we send you a package of 
hope, which is again, just information about Prader-Willi syndrome. We have a 
newsletter, it's called The Pulse. We email that out every two weeks. We have a 
huge resource library. We have a school succ AndpgQow







could go and share stories and help each other. Once they took the job at PWSA, we 
started, we weren't able to focus as much on the Nebraska chapter plus COVID hit. 
And so it's still there, we still have it, it's active. We have a Facebook page, 
PWSA Nebraska. So we're still here to support any new families. Many of us have 
been involved in the different hospitals in NICUs like at Methodist and Children's 
and University of Nebraska. So a lot of people know how to reach us if they have a 
family that is diagnosed, 


